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CITY COUNCIL

Lunchtime arrangements

Dear Parent/Carer,
23/09/21

S1 Pupils permission to leave the school at lunch time

As of Tuesday 23 September 2021, those S1 pupils who have adhered to the rules of staying in school for lunch
since the start of term will now be permitted to leave the school premises at lunchtime.

Young people can use the shops on Smithycroft Road but are not allowed to bring food bought out with the school
back onto the school premises.

We have worked hard to ensure that all Smithycroft young people conduct themselves in a positive manner in the
local community keeping the place free from litter. There will be a staff presence on Smithycroft Road during

lunchtimes.

Can | ask for your support in encouraging your young person to conduct themselves in a responsible manner in the
local community should they choose to go out for lunch.

Yours faithfully,

U8

{7 Adrian P Hood

Depute Head Teacher

Follow us on Twitter @Smithycroft282
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